
THE ARCHBISHOP OF CANTERBURY
VISITS  THE  CHURCH  OF  THE
RESURRECTION
On  Wednesday  morning,  20th  April/3rd  May  2017,  the  Most
Reverend Archbishop of Canterbury of the Anglican Church Mr.
Justin Welby visited the Horrendous Golgotha and the Holy
Sepulchre at the Church of the Resurrection, escorted by a
team  of  his  associates  and  entourage,  among  whom  was  the
Archbishop  of  the  Anglican  Church  in  Jerusalem  Most  Rev.
Suheil Dawani.

The Most Reverend Archbishop of Canterbury was received at the
Horrendous Golgotha by His Beatitude our Father and Patriarch
of  Jerusalem  Theophilos,   who  was  escorted  by  the  Most
Reverend  Archbishop  Aristarchos  of  Constantina,  Dragouman
Archimandrite Mattheos, the Master of Ceremonies Archimandrite
Bartholomew, the Assistant Sacristan Archimandrite Polykarpos
and  other  Hagiotaphite  and  Templar  Fathers.  His  Beatitude
addressed the Rev. Archbishop as in the link below:

 https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2017/05/03/32404

From Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/-LI4ptXVaBg
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